
 

TEMPORARY SUPENSION OF ACCEPTING / GRANTING JAPANESE VISA 

RELATED APPLICATIONS 

 

Due to the lockdown and Curfew by the Government of India, The Consulate 

General of Japan, Mumbai has temporarily suspended the acceptance and 

granting of Japanese visa until the lockdown imposed. 

Those with urgent requirements, please contact our visa section over the 

phone/email during office hours. Also, Please refer to the below website 

about the  

The Border Enforcement Measures to prevent the spread of Novel 

Coronavirus (COVID 19) 

 

WEBSITE - https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/fna/page4e_001053.html 

 

Consular Section. 
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